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Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events 

Part of the   

Dear parents and carers, 

We have a new school joining our CFLP family! Please see the last page for the exciting news. 

We have all enjoyed dressing up and enjoying delicious cake to raise money for Macmillan Cancer 

Support. If you haven't yet donated, then please do by using the link on the newsletter. Thank you for 

all your support for this very worthy cause.  

It has been great giving out lots of Headteacher awards this week. Children have shared their art 

work, dance routines, science homework and diary writing with me - I am very impressed.   

Our kitchen will be cooking a themed special menu on Thursday so please look out for the update 

early next week. We hope lots of children will take the opportunity to try a school 

meal. They are very yummy! 

Enjoy the weekend from the Oxhey Staff Team.  

Your views as parents are important to us. We welcome any suggestions or ideas on how 

we can develop & improve as a school by emailing office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk  

Attendance 

Sparkly Spiders   98.71% 

Dazzling Dragonflies  93.94% 

Amazing Alligators  95.71% 

Perfect Pandas   98.52% 

Terrific Turtles                 94.62% 

Marvellous Meerkats  99.33% 

Outstanding Owls             98.28% 

Fabulous Foxes                  100% 

This week’s Whole School  Attendance 

97.49% 

School target — 96.5% 

House Points  

Gryffindor -  513 

Hufflepuff  - 384 

Ravenclaw -  450 

Slytherin -  495 

 

The winner is 

Gryffindor 

With 513 points! 

 Ready, Steady, READ! - Results 
     The results are based on the number of children who have read four or more times in the 

week. 

Well done to everyone who read and took part in the challenge last week. 

 

        1st place    Sparkly Spiders 96% 

     2nd place    Fabulous Foxes & Dazzling Dragonflies 76% 

              3rd place   Outstanding Owls  72%    



Diary Dates For Parents 

Oxhey Book Fair 

6th-13th Oct 

KS2 Harvest Festival 

6th October  

World Mental Health Day 

10th October 

Non-Uniform ‘Autumn theme’ 

13th October 

PTFA Halloween disco 

13th October 

School Photos 

14th October 

Parent’s Evening 

17th October 

Half term 

24th-28th October inclusive 

EYFS Shine morning 

16th November 

KS1 Shine morning 

17th November 

KS2 Shine morning 

18th November 

KS2 Carol Service 

8th December 

EY Nativity 

6th (am) & 7th (pm) December 

KS1 Nativity 

7th (am), 8th (pm & evening) 

Prospective Parents’ Evening—Nursery & Reception  

If you know of anyone that is interested in their child attending either our 

nursery ( January, April, September 2023 intake) or reception class 

(September 2023 intake) please advise them we will be holding an open 

evening on Monday 14th November at 5.30pm. There will be an           

opportunity to look at our Early Years classrooms and meet the staff. 

 
How can we help those in need who are 

far away?  

 
We talked about the British Value Individual Liberty and how 

millions of people living in Pakistan have been affected by 
flooding. There are many different ways we can help if we 

choose to.  

We will be marking this day, look 

out for    further information on 

forthcoming  newsletters. 

Free School Meals and Pupil Premium 

Your child may be eligible for Free School Meals.  

If your child is eligible for Free School Meals and you register them 
for this, the school will also receive extra funding called Pupil      
Premium. We use this extra money to improve the educational     
provision and resources in school. 

Further information can be found on our school website or to apply 
please go to: 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Educational-awards-
benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-online.aspx 

Thursday 6th October we will be having a    

special Space Adventure lunch (see be-

low). Lunches can be ordered on the day 

via the class teacher. 

Normal lunch charges apply. 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Educational-awards-benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-online.aspx
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Educational-awards-benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-online.aspx


Well done to our ‘tiger learners’ & our ‘PuPils of the WeeK’  

 

Little Ladybirds  -  Hetty & Harry 

Dazzling Dragonflies  -  Rose & Frank 

Sparkly Spiders  -  Ollie & Georgie 

Terrific Turtles  -  Charlie & Emma 

Perfect Pandas  -  Josslyn & Thomas 

Amazing Alligators  -  Poppy & Oliver 

Fabulous Foxes -  Amelia & Ben 

Outstanding Owls  -  Rose & Noah 

Marvellous Meerkats  -  Ben & Oliver 

WOW Awards…… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our TT Rockstars  

            

The individual winners are:    

• Outstanding Owls    

• 1st -  Ben       

• 2nd - Owen 

• 3rd  -  Myles 

• Most improved  -  Sam 

 

• Fabulous Foxes 

• 1st -  Ben 

• 2nd  - Will 

• 3rd   -  Aidan 

• Most improved  -  Amber 

 

Wow awards -  All these 

amazing achievements have 

been celebrated in school. 

Well done everyone! 

• Marvellous Meerkats 

• 1st  -  Joshua (overall winner|) 

• 2nd  -   

• 3rd  - Makari 

• Most improved -  Emma 

The class winner is:   

Fabulous Foxes 



 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware your school is a member of the Children First Learning Part-

nership Trust and the benefits of this membership are hugely beneficial to our 

children, staff, resources and the environment in which we all learn and work.  

The sharing of expertise, the procurement of services and resources along with 

the quality assurance of provision by experts in their field are just a few ways 

that our schools  continue to develop, this despite the challenges posed by an in-

creasingly financially demanding and  changing world. 

We are delighted to inform you that after a variety of very thorough and rigor-

ous meetings, visits and  discussions Springhead Primary School, based in 

Talke Pitts, Stoke on Trent has requested to join our   family of schools.  After 

much thought based on our own growth strategy the Board of Directors has 

agreed this request.  Both parties will now complete a range of due diligence ac-

tivities to confirm that the  membership of Springhead to our Trust is appropri-

ate. Alongside this an application to the Department of Education has com-

menced. They too will made sure that this membership has mutual benefits for 

both parties. 

I look forward to updating you as the application progresses. Meanwhile, if you 

have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me directly via my email- 

ceo@childrenfirstlp.org.uk.  I also invite you to visit our website to find out more 

about the work of the Children First Learning Partnership via our termly      

newsletter- https://www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk/category/news/ 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

CEO of The Children First Learning Partnership 

mailto:ceo@childrenfirstlp.org.uk
https://www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk/category/news/



